
                                  
REGULAR MEETING 

December 9, 2024 
 
 A regular meeting of the Sherrill City Commission was held at 7:00 p.m. on December 9, 
2024. Present were Mayor W. Vineall, Commissioners C. Niles, K. Sayles, J. Shay, City Manager 
B. Lovett and City Clerk M. Holmes 
  

MINUTES 
 
 Motion was made by J. Shay and seconded by K. Sayles that the minutes of the previous 
meeting be approved as written. 
 
AYES:  Niles, Sayles, Shay, Vineall 
 

BILLS 
 
 Motion was made by K. Sayles and seconded by J. Shay that the following bills be 
approved for payment and W. Vineall be authorized to sign the warrant. 
 
        Fund Warrant No. Date Dollars 
City Claims on 22 12/9/2024 $ 624,772.67 
Sewer Claims on 22 12/9/2024 $   33,859.12     
P&L Claims on 22 12/9/2024 $   93,078.48 
Trust & Agency Claims on 22 12/9/2024 $     1,250.00 
Fire Equipment Reserve 22 12/9/2024 $   70,000.00 
 
AYES: Niles, Sayles, Shay, Vineall 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 2025 BUDGET 

  
 Mayor Vineall opened the public hearing at 7:20 p.m. on the proposed 2025 City budget. 
There were no members of the public present. The City Commission waited for a few more 
minutes and closed the public hearing. A motion was made by K. Sayles and seconded by J. Shay 
to adopt the proposed 2025 city budget. 
 
 
 Motion was made by J. Shay and seconded by C. Niles to adjourn. 
 
AYES: Niles, Sayles, Shay, Vineall 
 
 
          Michael Holmes 
          City Clerk 
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